
To My Fellow NDASA Members, 

It is my honor to be running for re-election to the NDASA Board of Directors. i3screen was a founding 
member of NDASA and I began volunteering in 2018 to help plan the first annual conference and trade 
show. In 2021, I decided to run for a seat on the Board after working closely with many of the NDASA 
board members and seeing their commitment to this association, its members and the NDASA mission 
statement to advocate for “safe and drug-free workplaces and communities through legislative 
advocacy, training and excellence in the drug and alcohol screening services”. 

I have been in the drug/alcohol and background screening industries for 25 years in a variety of 
leadership roles and have been fortunate to have worked directly with many of you. Through my 
experience, I bring a combined perspective of TPAs, CRAs, employers, industry software and strategic 
partnerships to the association.  

During my term on the Board, we have achieved many significant accomplishments, and it has been one 
of the most rewarding things in my career to have been a part of it. NDASA has set the standard for an 
industry association and continues to provide resources, education and advocate for its members and 
our industry. I am looking forward to continuing our momentum!  

As the current chair of the conference planning committee, I am so excited for this year’s event! We are 
expecting it to be the biggest one yet with a jam-packed schedule including industry-leading training, 
amazing conference sessions, and a sold-out exhibitor trade show.  

Thank you for this opportunity to continue my involvement with our dedicated “Member Driven, 
Member Owned” association. Please feel free to reach out to me if you have any questions about my 
background and qualifications, or if you are interested in volunteering for next year’s conference 
planning committee.  

Sincerely, 

  

Melissa Sabus, CSAPA 
Vice President, Strategic Initiatives  
i3screen 
Chair, NDASA Conference Committee 
Phone: 720-833-5236 
Email: msabus@i3screen.com 
 


